
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the following information: 
 

1) How many schools in your area have been affected by 
Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC)? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2) Has anyone suffered an injury, council employees or 
members of the public, because of RAAC? If so, please 
explain the circumstances of the accidents and injuries. 

 
3) Do you have an estimate of the costs involved in 

repairing schools affected by RAAC? 
 
 

There are no schools, for which Wigan 
Council are responsible for the maintenance 
of the school, that have been affected by 
RAAC. We do not hold RAAC information on 
other schools within the borough that are not 
the council’s responsibility, this information 
can be found on the Department for 
Education website. 
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